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VIA FACSIMILE AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
June 11, 2002 

 
Mr. James R. Coltharp 
Comcast Corporation 
2001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 500 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
 
Ms. Betsy J. Brady 
Vice President 
Federal Government Affairs 
AT&T  
1120 20th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
 
 

Re: Applications for Consent to the Transfer of Control of Licenses 
from Comcast Corporation and AT&T Corp., Transferors, to 
AT&T Comcast Corporation, Transferee, MB Docket No. 02-70 

 
 
Dear Mr. Coltharp and Ms. Brady: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Commission staff have determined that 
additional information is required for a complete evaluation of the applications seeking 
Commission consent to the transfer of control of certain licenses and authorizations from 
Comcast Corporation (“Comcast”) and AT&T Corp. (“AT&T”) (collectively, “Applicants”) to 
AT&T Comcast Corporation.  Accordingly, pursuant to section 308(b) of the Act,1 we request 
that you provide written responses and supporting documentation for the questions set forth in 
the attached Document and Information Request.   

 
Unless otherwise noted, these requests extend to AT&T, Comcast, and each firm’s 

respective affiliates or subsidiaries.  These requests cover all forms of documentation, including 
all electronic versions and any copies with notations or interlineations.  Please file an original 
plus one copy of your responses with Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, Federal Communications 
Commission, pursuant to the filing procedures for ex parte submissions set forth in the March 29, 

                                                 
1 47 C.F.R. § 308(b); see also  47 C.F.R. § 1.65. 



     

 

 
 

2002 Public Notice in this proceeding, as amended.2  This notice specifies the number of copies 
that must be delivered to certain Commission staff.  Any document that contains material 
deemed proprietary or confidential should be filed with the Commission pursuant to the 
Protective Order adopted in this proceeding on March 29, 2002 (DA No. 02-734).   

 
In order to expedite the Commission’s review of the proposed merger, the Applicants 

should file these documents as they are identified, rather than waiting for all to be prepared for 
submission.  We would appreciate receiving your responses to the attached request by no later 
than July 2, 2002.  

 
 Please contact me at 202-418-2330 if you have any questions regarding this request. 

 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Royce D. Sherlock 
Chief  
Industry Analysis Division 
Media Bureau 
 
 

Attachment 
 
cc:  A. Richard Metzger 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                 
2 See AT&T Corp. and Comcast Corp. Seek FCC Consent for a Proposed Transfer of Control, 
Public Notice, DA 02-733 (rel. March 29, 2001), as modified by Applications for Consent to the 
Transfer of Control of Licenses,Comcast Corporation and AT&T Corp., Transferors, To AT&T 
Comcast Corporation, Transferee, Erratum and Order Extending Filing Deadline, DA 02-1033 
(rel. May 3, 2002). 


